
 

It looks like Fall is finally here and before you know it, the temperature will 
be dropping and the Holidays will be here!  Our classes are in full swing and 
we have a lot going on during November and December as weõre sure you 
all have too!  You wonõt want to miss Family Hip Hop Night, special outings, 
Holly Jolly Follies, our AADBK Santa Boutique and much more! To keep up 
to date and well informed please be sure to check out our NEW website 
(allaboutdancebykristen.com), check out our informative bulletin boards,  
newsletters, emails, Facebook, Instagram and Twitter!  As always, if you 
have questions please call or ask at the courtesy desk! 
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We are once again  
offering fun new AADBK 
logo dance apparel! 

 
Along with our logo wear, 
we are offering gym-mats 
and ballet barres. 

 
Get your shopping done  
early and check one more 
thing off your holiday list! 
All items will be delivered to 

the dance studio.   

 
 
 

All orders must be placed by 
 Wednesday, Nov. 22nd! 

 
 

Check out our Boutique 
Wall in the studio lobby! 




